
PARK AND RECREATION COMMISSION MEETING

November 16, 2000

ROLL CALL

Present: Fritz, Canfield. Kofoet, Blodgett, Mickelson, Shute, Johns, Prevanus. Excused absence: L.
Williams.

MINUTES

A motion was made, (s) and passed 6-0, to approve the minutes of October 26, 2000 meeting as
written.

STOUTPARK

Commissioner Shute reported that a water system is needed at the top of hill because this is a very dry
area in Stout Park. City Manager Blodgett explained that in the budget the monies for Stout Park must
all have a balance of $15,000.00. Any monies above this amount can be spent.

CHETCO POINT PARK

Commissioner Mickelson reported that there is a need to spray the weeds at the park especially along
the trails.

SOFTBALL/SOCCER FIELDS

Commissioner Prevanus reported that there is nothing new to report. There was a short discussion of
any charges that could be made to use the fields. No action was taken.

PARK MASTER PLAN

Commissioner Fritz stated that he had nothing new to report. City Manager Blodgett handed out a
Project Notification Form and explained that there is now monies available to finance the project.

SKATE PARK

There was no report

SAY

City Councilor Johns had nothing new to report.

LIAISON REPORTS

Commissioner Nina Canfield report that the Azalea Park Foundation had its annual meeting on 11/15/00
and the sitting board was reinstated. The attendance was very poor.

STAFF ANNOUNCEMENT/ISSUES

City Manager Blodgett explained the October 2000 budget.
There was a short discussion of fees and requirements for reservation of a park but no action was
taken.

The Park and Recreation meeting dates for the year 2001 and they were agreeable.

A motion to adjourn was made—passed

Respectfully submitted-N. Canfield


